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Realtors

There is a potential for medications to be stolen from home sellers during home showings, open houses and moving days. Realtors can implement best practices and provide medication safety recommendations to the home owner to help prevent thefts, decrease the availability of prescription medications for misuse and prevent misuse and abuse.
Best Practices:
· Give verbal instructions on medication safety to the home owner at the initial meeting, when discussing the safety of valuables.

· Distribute medication safety tips to the home owner by incorporating them in your client’s informational materials.

· Provide verbal medication safety reminders to the home owner before home showings, open houses or moving days. 

Instruct family to dispose of medications through disposal sites or drug drop events in their community
Give client/family a Deterra Deactivation Pouches, if they are unable to access a drop box to dispose of medications. Contact DFC if need additional pouches. 
Instruct the family to refrain from flushing medications down the toilet or throwing them away as this is harmful to the environment
· Display the prescription medication safety flyer during open houses for potential buyers to see.
· Post the prescription safety flyer and/or information about prescription safety on your website or in your office.
Working together as a community helps to create a safe environment for all families.
Thank you for your support of the Drug Take Back campaign.
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This information is provided by Drug Free Communities of Fond du Lac County
920-906-6573. Visit our website: www.csifdl.org/dfc

